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Amendment 47 to read as follows:

Amendment 47
Article 20, paragraph 2

For the purposes of this Article, assistance 
on board shall be assistance offered to a 
person with reduced mobility in order to 
allow this person to have access to the same 
services in the train as other passengers 
should the extent of the person's reduced 
mobility not allow him or her to have access 
to those services independently and in 
safety.

For the purposes of this Article, assistance 
on board shall be all reasonable efforts to 
offer assistance to a person with reduced 
mobility in order to allow this person to have 
access to the same services in the train as 
other passengers. Should the extent of the 
person's reduced  mobility not allow him or 
her to have access to those services 
independently and in safety, he or she shall 
be accompanied by another person, who 
shall travel free of charge. When there is 
no accompanying staff on board the train, 
railway undertakings may provide for 
alternative facilities or arrangements, in 
order to achieve the same purpose. 

(Concerns all languages except the Swedish version)


